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Dear family, 

 

As I announced on Sunday, I plan to begin a new "Divine Principle Discovery" weekly gathering every 

Wednesday at 7pm for about an hour. The purpose will be to read and discuss the Principle, and it will be 

a great opportunity to have critical discussion, ask questions. We will begin by reading the highlighted red 

part and then eventually go back and read the entire book. 

 

This is something I've been wanting to do for a long time, and I hope to generate some great 

conversations and reconnect to our roots in the Divine Principle and the Bible. 

 

If you would like to connect remotely, please let me know. I will send you a zoom link. Otherwise, I look 

forward to seeing you on Wednesdays in the church cafe. Please bring your Divine Principle if you have 

one. I will be starting today. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 


